
 

 
 

7th April 2022 
 

Nursery sessions September 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I was thrilled to announce this week the creation of our new Early Years Foundation Stage (EYFS) Hub that will 
be located within the main school of Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery from September.  This will be a 
whole new setting for our Nursery and Reception children, it will enable all of our Nursery children to access a 
brand new, inspired and exciting learning environment.  It will be led by a teacher with the support of teaching 
assistants.  We want our Nursery children to feel part of the main school and engage in a wonderful curriculum. 
 
As part of our new EYFS Hub our session timings will change slightly.  The morning sessions will run from 8:45 – 
11:45. The afternoon sessions will run from 12:15 – 15:15.  There is the option to book morning or afternoon 
sessions or a full day. If your child attends for the whole day, they will benefit from half an hour of lunch care 
free of charge.  A free healthy snack will be provided for children and those who stay for a whole day can book a 
hot school dinner via the ParentPay website or bring a healthy packed lunch. We are not able to heat food 
brought from home.  We do ask for a minimum commitment of three sessions for the week however and we 
would love for the children to attend as many sessions as possible in order to make the most of their Nursery 
experience.  We accept funding for eligible 2 year olds* as well as the universal 15 hours funding for children 
aged 3 and 4, we also accept the extended 30* hours of free nursery provision each week for 38 weeks of the 
year. Charges are likely to remain in line with current pricing and that of the Trust. More details will follow 
closer to September.  
 
We are also excited to announce that your children can wear a brand new Nursery uniform jumper to feel part 
of our EYFS community.  It can be ordered via PMG Schoolwear at www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk 
 
In order for us to start our session planning we are asking that you indicate on the form below what sessions 
you would like to book.  Please return the form to the school office or to Nursery.  This is not a final 
commitment, only an early indication for us.  We will ask you again in the summer term to book your sessions. 
 
We will provide lots more information about the Nursery day in the summer term ahead of our September 
start. 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to ask me via the school email address hello@warbstow.org.uk 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mrs H Bancroft 
 
 
 
 

Warbstow Primary Academy and Nursery 

Head of School – Mrs H Bancroft 
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September 2022 Nursery sessions 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________      Child’s date of birth: ________________ 
 
Your Name: _________________________________  Your contact number: _______________________ 
 
Please tick the sessions you require 
 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Am session  
8:45-11:45 

     

Pm session 
12:15-15:15 

     

Whole day 
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